
OPGAC Minutes for 5/24/2022 Meeting
1:15 pm at the OP Golf Clubhouse

A. Call to order by Fritz Lahner

B. Sand Dawg review by Nelson Fenwick
1. In good shape-all holes covered-subs available if needed
2. When you have done your hole send an update to Nelson Fenwick

C.  Course Condition
1. Ongoing brush and tree removal

a.  Combination of employees and outside contractors
b. Will improve air flow, visibility, and drainage

2. Basic maintenance taking place with an emphasis on irrigation
3. Outskirts of holes next priority on moving; delayed by tree and bush removal
4. Brown sand being used is environmentally friendly and absorbs water better

D. Old Business
1. Waiting on new hires to be in place before ordering name tags; no change
2. JM clarified the old bench issue; not to be sold and some put on the range
3. Bulletin board back in place as previously requested; moved only for events or cleaning

E. New Business
1. Water in Men’s room and water refill station at hole #6 not working: Fixed and working
2. Sand available by starter shed to refill. Currently short on refill bottles
3. Plaques to be placed on the walls in the golf portion of the Clubhouse

a. Men’s plaque up
b. Women deciding on what to put on plaque; 9-hole vs 18 hole or both

4. Bob Long making use of weekly OP publication to advertise golf events and results
5 . Discussion on discounted new member fee if partial and ladies 9-hole cost
6. Committee members; email new items prior to meetings so they can be put on the agenda
Note; Bob Long sent the OPGAC highlights to all golf group members

E. Public Comments-none

F. Adjourn

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday June 21, 2022 at 1:15pm in the Golf Clubhouse Meeting Room



Respectfully submitted by

Fritz Lahner

Attendees; F. Lahner, F. Daly, S Morris, B. Moulden, S.Jacobs, D.McMullen, B. Long,, J. Ferinde, J.
Malinowski, F. Brown, J. Hartshorne, A. Shockley, W. Lischak






